
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

ON THE DISPOSITION OF REAL ESTATE OWNED BY THE CITY OF HARRISONBURG 

ON MOUNT CLINTON PIKE IN THE CITY OF HARRISONBURG 

 

The Harrisonburg City Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, June 27, 2017, 7:00 P.M., or 

as soon as the agenda permits, in the City Council Chambers, 409 South Main Street, Harrisonburg, 

Virginia, to consider the disposition of real estate, namely the conveyance of a parcel containing 

536 square feet, located at the northeast corner of the intersection of Virginia Avenue and Mount 

Clinton Pike (Extended), in the City of Harrisonburg, to Harrisonburg Virginia Avenue Station, 

L.L.C., in exchange for a parcel containing 536 square feet, located along the northern side of 

Mount Clinton Pike, in the City of Harrisonburg, to be dedicated to the City of Harrisonburg. 

 

A copy of the plats of the proposed exchange is available in the City Manager's Office, 409 South 

Main Street, Harrisonburg, Virginia, Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

 

All persons interested will have an opportunity to express their views at this public hearing. 

 

Any person requiring auxiliary aids, including signers, in connection with this public hearing shall 

notify the City Manager at least five (5) days prior to the time of the hearing. 

 

     

       CITY OF HARRISONBURG 

       Kurt D. Hodgen, 

       City Manager 

 

                               

 

To be advertised one (1) time: 

 

 Monday, June 19, 2017 
 

 


